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MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 

General Meeting Minutes 

 

Date:   12/3/2012 

Start time:   7:09 PM, at the Poughkeepsie United Methodist Church 

Present:   27 members and 1 guest 

 

 

 Warren Batson noted two upcoming events in January: 

­ “Frost Fly” on 1/5.  Keep an eye on emails if there is inclement weather. 

­ “Scale Building Seminar” on 1/19.  A great event to attend and learn from. 

 A reminder to all to renew your AMA memberships. 

 The club’s holiday dinner was held on November 30
th
, with approximately 2 dozen 

plus members and family attending.  The food was delicious, and a great time was had 

by all. 

 Warren thanked all who helped out at the Rhinebeck Aerodrome work parties.  A lot 

of work was accomplished.   

­ The “Jenny” hangar was closed up for the winter.   

­ Several other hangars were strengthened with poles for any possible extra 

weight from snow.   

­ The North roof section of the “Ryan” hangar was sealed with new roofing 

sealer. 

­ Yard work on the Palen house. 

­ Some skylights on the Quonset hangars replaced. 

 A thank you to Fred DiMaria for taking over the treasurer responsibilities from 

Whitney after his moving out of state. 

 Fred presented the proposed 2013 club budget to the membership.  Some discussion 

followed.  Lloyd Quick made a motion to accept the budget as proposed, with Rick 

Rizza seconding the motion.  A vote was made with all in favor, and no “nays”. 

 Bob Magee noted that Warren Batson and Jim Rangitsch were voted in as “Life” 

members, in recognition for all their work in running the club as presidents, and 

assuming the position of CD for numerous Jamborees events through the years. 

 Bob Magee did a presentation on some of the new components and techniques that are 

being used on the competition gliders that he and other members are flying.  Bob will 

demonstrate foam cutting at the February meeting. 

 Jim Wood showed off his new “Cleveland Playboy” (version #7). 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned:   8:21 PM 

 

Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 


